
 

 

 
CITY OF POCOMOKE CITY 
Architectural / Engineering Design Services – “Family Life Center” 

RFP No.: PC-2026-01 

Addendum No. 9 
Date: September 12, 2025 

This Addendum is issued to all prospective offerors in response to questions received by the 
deadline. This addendum is hereby made part of the RFP and shall be included in the scope of 
work. 

 
Question 1: What is the correct Question Due Date? 
 
Response 1: Questions are due September 10.  
 
Question 2: Do you know if the site will be required to comply with the Forest 
Conservation Act? 
 
Response 2: No, we do not. 
 
Question 3: What is the desired number of parking spaces to be programmed on-site? 
 
Response 3: There is not a number. 
 
Question 4: What is the desired number of parking spaces to be programmed for 
the entire project, including on-street parking? 
 
Response 4: This is an unknown answer. 
 
Question 5: If those areas are deficient, can the Church be used as additional 
parking or can the City grant a waiver because of the limited number of drivers 
who will be using the facility? 
 
Response 5: Permission would have to be granted by the church for additional 
parking. The streets belong to the city so a waiver will not be needed for 
additional drivers. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Acknowledgement of Addendum 
Offerors must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by including it with their proposal 
submission. 

Issued by: 
City of Pocomoke City 

Attn: Melinda Stafford 

MStafford@PocomokeMd.gov 
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